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NOTICE FOR RECIPROCAL REGISTRATION

a.All the candidates of the Reciprocal Registration, whose
Online Verification date was scheduled on 11th Nov, 2021 are
being requested to visit the Council on 09 Nov, 2021 as the
Govt. of West Bengal has altered the Chhat Puja Holiday.
(Please refer to the Memo No: 3225-F(P.) dated 25t Oct, 2021.)

b.All the candidates of the Reciprocal Registration are being
informed hereby to visit the Office of the West Bengal Nursing
Council on Monday and Wednesday regarding Collection of
Registration Certificate from 11lam to 2pm. No Reciprocal
Registration Certificate will be issued apart of the specified
schedule.

.All the candidates of the Reciprocal Registration are being
informed hereby to visit the Office of the West Bengal Nursing
Council from 3pm to 4:30pm regarding all the queries. (Not
about Collection of the Reciprocal Registration Certificate.)
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